
MEDIA RELEASE — 2015 LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

www.tec.tas.gov.au

Time to check enrolment before Legislative Council 
elections 

Electoral rolls for the Legislative Council elections of Derwent, Mersey and Windermere will 
close at 6 pm on Monday 30 March 2015. 

Electoral Commissioner Julian Type said today that now is a good time for Tasmanians to 
check their electoral enrolment. 

“If you’ve moved house since last year’s state election, we’d encourage you to update your 
enrolment,” he said. 

Enrolment forms are available from all post offices, and electors can update their enrolment 
on-line at the Australian Electoral Commission’s website. 
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